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Illinois Power Agency Announces New Planning Consultant 

November 6, 2024 

 

The Illinois Power Agency (“IPA”) is pleased to announce that Energy and Environmental 
Economics, Inc. (“E3”) has been selected as the Planning Consultant sought in 24-RFQ-02, effective 
November 1. 

On May 1, the IPA had released a Request for Qualifications (“RFQ”) for a Planning Consultant to 
support the Agency by developing the Agency’s annual Electricity Procurement Plan, supporting 
biennial revisions of the Agency’s Long-Term Renewable Resources Procurement Plan, conducting 
key research, modeling, and analysis related to assessing resource adequacy and reliability for 
Illinois, providing research and analysis to support the Agency’s understanding of the economics 
of clean energy development, and other tasks as needed. 

https://ipa.illinois.gov/content/dam/soi/en/web/ipa/documents/20240501-planning-consultant-24-rfq-02-1-may-2024.docx
https://ipa.illinois.gov/content/dam/soi/en/web/ipa/documents/20240501-planning-consultant-rfq-announcement.pdf

